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Comments: This herd should not be reduced any where near the proposal. They also should not be restricted to

that small an area when there is so much more land available. These wild horses helped build this country  and

deserve to be protected. Also, if there is any herd reduction it needs to be managed by people  familiar with the

herd and it's composition so that families aren't separated and biodiversity is maintained. The American people

revere these animals and want them protected not removed.


